
   
 

City of Sarnia 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 
DATE:  November 27, 2018   RELEASE DATE:  Immediate 
 
FROM: Margaret Misek-Evans, Chief Administrative Officer 
 
SUBJECT: Phone System Outage 
 
 
Due to a scheduled maintenance outage, phone systems will be unavailable 
from 6:00 – 9:00 p.m. on November 28, 2018 at City Hall, Public Works, 
Sarnia Transit, Progressive Auto Sales Arena, and Sarnia Fire. 
 
The phone system outage will not affect the operation of emergency services. 
For afterhours assistance related to animal control, Public Works, or parks 
emergencies, please call Sarnia Police at 519-344-8861. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Margaret Misek-Evans, Chief Administrative Officer 
marg.evans@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 ext. 3230 

Katarina Ovens, Communications Coordinator 
katarina.ovens@sarnia.ca  or 519-332-0330 ext. 3265 

mailto:marg.evans@sarnia.ca
mailto:katarina.ovens@sarnia.ca

